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Inge Erasmus

From: Vhengani Ligudu <VLigudu@bgcma.co.za>
Sent: Monday, 16 October 2017 11:34 AM
To: Inge Erasmus
Subject: RE: Dasberg Dam
Attachments: 4 10 2 H60K Van der Wattskraal 399 5.pdf

Inge  
 
Please find the attached comments. 
 
Regarding the comment below, the Farm 5/399 has confirmed existing water rights and regarding the proposed 
water use the WULA is underway. 
 
Regarding the dam safety, the proposed dam is subject to the Dam Safety Legislation and the application was lodged 
to the DWS. 
 
Regards 
 
Vhengani Ligudu 
Water Use Officer 
Breede-Gouritz Catchment Management Agency 
Private Bag X 3055, Worcester, 6850 
51 (a) Baring Street, Worcester, 6849 
Tel. no. : +27 (0) 23 346 8047 
Cell no. :+27 (0) 83 4093 777 
e-mail: vligudu@bgcma.co.za 
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From: Inge Erasmus [mailto:inge@enviroafrica.co.za]  
Sent: 16 October 2017 11:23 AM 
To: Vhengani Ligudu VLigudu@bgcma.co.zaregards 
 
Subject: FW: Dasberg Dam 
 
Please see the comments in the email below  
 
Inge Eramus 

 

Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 

From: Inge Erasmus [mailto:inge@enviroafrica.co.za]  
Sent: Monday, 09 October 2017 12:33 PM 
To: 'Vhengani Ligudu' <VLigudu@bgcma.co.za> 
Subject: RE: Dasberg Dam 
 
Dear Vhengani  
 
I am busy completing the Dasberg EIR. I received a comment from DEADP (2017-07-25) on the Post-Application 
Scoping report that requested the following:  
 
“Comments must be obtained from the Breede Gouritz Catchment Management Agency. This must include a 
comment with regards to the additional water rights required and confirmation that there are no conflicts in terms of 
existing water rights, the proposed water use and its allocation. In addition, the commend should include preliminary 
input with regards to the dam safety aspects.” 
 
I have received no comments from BGCMA thus far? Can you please comment give a comment on this? You will 
receive the EIR for comment once I received all specialist input and completed the report.  
 
Kindest Regards  
Inge  
 
Inge Eramus 

 

Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
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w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 

From: Vhengani Ligudu [mailto:VLigudu@bgcma.co.za]  
Sent: Monday, 04 September 2017 11:02 AM 
To: Inge Erasmus <inge@enviroafrica.co.za> 
Subject: RE: Dasberg Dam 
 
Ok thanks 
 

From: Inge Erasmus [mailto:inge@enviroafrica.co.za]  
Sent: 04 September 2017 11:04 AM 
To: Vhengani Ligudu <VLigudu@bgcma.co.za> 
Cc: 'EnviroAfrica :Admin' <admin@enviroafrica.co.za> 
Subject: Dasberg Dam 
 
Good morning 
 
As per telephonic conversation, I just want to let you know that the Dasberg Final Scoping Report will be sent via 
Drop box from our office manager, Belinda, just so you don’t think its spam or anything.  
 
Kind Regards  
Inge  
 
 
Inge Eramus 

 

Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 


